
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Pittsylvania County Board of Supervisors will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 

August 16, 2022, at the Board Meeting Room, 39 Bank Street, Chatham, Virginia 24531, to receive 

citizen input on proposed revisions to Pittsylvania County Code § 8-7 related to changing the 

location of the Hurt 501 Precinct from its current location of 315 Prospect Road, Hurt, Virginia 

24563, Hurt Elementary School, to 509 Prospect Road, Hurt, Virginia 24563, New Prospect 

Church, and also changing the plain English description of the County’s voting precinct 

boundaries.  A complete copy of the proposed revisions is available at the Pittsylvania County 

Administrator’s Office, 1 Center Street, Chatham, Virginia 24531, Monday through Friday, 8:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m., as well as on the County’s website at www.pittsylvaniacountyva.gov. 
 

 


